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Pius Knights
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*WATCH FOR CHANGES*
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Grand Knights Message:
Well the summer surely did fly by and thank goodness because it’s

almost time for football! I hope you all had an exciting summer and are
looking forward to the cooler weather ahead like myself.

On August 9th Atria treated the knights to a BBQ. We were able
to sit outside and relax on that Thursday afternoon. They also had some
entertainment – a great singer that allowed us to sing along as well.

The Knights held the Knights Family Picnic on August 21st at
POB Community Park. It ended up being a beautiful day – even if the
bees seemed to enjoy it more than we did. It was so great to see so many
people come out and enjoy themselves. A special thanks for Father
Valentine for attending and enjoying in the festivities. Our very own
Altar Servers and their families were invited to thank them for all their
service to our parish. The day started early with many people coming
out to help set up. Thank you to the following Knights for cooking all the
great food Bill, Jim, and Neil. Thank you for to the chairmen of the
event Anthony Corrente and Bill Bullwinkle who always do an awesome
job planning this event and this year it was no different. Thank you to
Ray Alexander, Champion of Fun, you did a fantastic job with games.
Egg passing, water balloon tossing, a new inappropriate game with a
plunger and roll of toilet paper, and Catch the Wave were a lot of fun!
Oh and yes your Grand knight repeated as winner with his lovely Fiancé
Erica. She decided to join a winner this time around! Ariana and her
friend came in a close 2nd.

On September 10th we will have our Installation of Officers. Last
year we did not have a strong showing and support I hope this year will
be different and more people will come out and support their brothers as
they get installed as officers.

On September 22nd we will be hosting for the first time that I am
aware of a 1st degree ceremony, hopefully we have guys come down and
show their support for new members coming into the order.

Fraternally,
Grand Knight Dominick Sala
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``

New Haven, CT

SUPREME
NEWS

www.kofc.org
New Website !

The Nassau Chapter Website is:
http://www.nassauchapterkofc.org/

Charitable Records set.

Giving and Volunteering

grow again for the 17th

year. $175,079,192.00

with 73,4 Million Hours

donated. New York was in

the top ten again

President
Michael
Galgano

The C & B Raffle is

underway ! Please send

your books to Trustee

Neil DeRosa, PGK quickly.

The Installation of Chapter

Officers was performed on

August 19th at Msgr.

Delaney Council. All of the

Councils and their families

were invited.

JOIN US” UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS:
September 1st Officer’s Meeting THURSDAY 8:00PM Room#1
September 5th LABOR DAY
September 8th Thursday Regular Council Business Meeting Room #1 8:00PM
September 10th Installation of Officers
September 16th Chapter Meeting Friday September 18th St Joseph/Bishop Baldwin
September 17th SHOPRITE C & B SALE
September 22ND Thursday Regular Council Business Meeting Room #1 8:00PM

Be Active ! Come to a meeting!
Join a Committee!

Recruit a New Member!
Just ask him to Join!
Is he 18yrs. old

and a Practical Catholic?
Then You Just

Gotta Ask Him!
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 2011: To address the severe shortage of military chaplains, the Knights established a new
scholarship program for the Military Archdiocese’s Co-Sponsored Seminarian program.

 2011: Building on the success of their collaboration at World Youth Day 2008 in Sydney, the
Knights and the Sisters of Life co-sponsor the Love and Life Centre, the official English-
language catechetical site at World Youth Day 2011 in Madrid, Spain.

 2011: The Order establishes a Shrine of Blessed John Paul II in Washington, D.C., at the site of
the former John Paul II Cultural Center. Supreme Knight Anderson announces the initiative
will include permanent exhibits celebrating the life and teachings of the late pope and the 500-
year Catholic heritage of North America.

 2012: The Knights supports the efforts of the U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops and its Ad
Hoc Committee on Religious Liberty, under the leadership of Supreme Chaplain Archbishop
William E. Lori of Baltimore, in addressing contemporary challenges to religious freedom and
conscience in the United States.

Part 23 In A Series
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Joseph Papa

September 11th,2011

Joseph A. Rietschlin

September 26th, 2012

Sal Mascolo, Pgk (2), ,Larry Herbst,
Gene Robinson, Ray Ludwig,Pgk
John Heilig, Artie Venezia,Pgk Frank
LaBarbera, DonDickinson. John
Mazzolla, Jim Reilly. Phil Roeske,
James C. Doran,

Brothers of St. Pius X Council
Who Need Your Prayers

and Support

If you know of a Brother “Pius Knight” Sick
or in Distress please contact K.I.N.
Chairmen Bill Bullwinkel, PGK at

twobull46@aol.com

If you want your name listed for a

Birthday or Anniversary Please

contact me.

Editor-In-Chief

Jim Albert, PGK, FDD

ddjra13@gmail.com

Happy Birthday to:
Audrey Maune 9/4,
Dolores Albert 9/5.

Walter P.

Kellenberg

Assembly

078

The 4th Degree exemplification is
coming Sunday October 9th.
Contact Charles Prancel, PFN for
details.

H-876-8422 or Contact your
4TH DEGREE Grand Knight

EVERY KNIGHT
A SIR KNIGHT
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The Nassau Chapter will Honor the
“Morgan Center” assisting preschool
children with cancer this year. The
Chapter Ball will be at “Chateau-Briand”

in Carle Place, N.Y. SEE THE FLYER ON PAGE 10.

SEPTEMBER 17th
OUR COUNCIL WILL BE SELLING
C & B BOOKS IN THE “MORTON
VILLAGE SHOPPING CENTER”.
HELP US AND DONATE SOME

TIME! Call Neil DeRosa, PGK
He will fit you in!

Join Us!
Let’s sell
them all
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There will be a Nassau Conference Meeting in

November. Look here for place, date, time TBD

Rec. Sec. and Usher
Coordinator for St. Pius X Church
Charlie Josten still needs you to
help out. Please let him know that
you are willing to commit to a
Mass on Saturday or Sunday. If
you can’t commit every weekend
maybe you can tell him you can
help out when one of the full
timers has a conflict?

Call: 516-935-6879

Yes, once again we lost another Field Agent. At this
printing we do not have a Field Agent. If you need a
Knights of Columbus insurance agent please call:

The Izzo Agency

Eric Izzo at (631) 207-4242

SEPTEMBER 10TH IS OUR “INSTALLATION

OF OFFICERS” IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING

THE 5:15PM MASS.

AFTER THE CEREMONIAL THERE WILL BE A

REPAST.

ALL ARE INVITED - BRING THE FAMILY
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ST. PIUS X COUNCIL
#10332

WE ARE ON THE WORLD WIDE WEB AGAIN!
Father Valentine has included our Council on the “St.
Pius X Church “ website .

You can go to: http://stpiusxrc.com/ and click
on the “KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS” tab. You may also
access a copy of our monthly newsletter there.

A FUNDRAISER FOR THE C&B

WILL TAKE PLACE AT JOSEPH

BARRY COUNCIL #2520. THE

“SHAKESPEAR COMEDY” WILL

TAKE PLACE OCTOBER

29th AT 8:00PM.

CONTACT: for TKTS!

D.D. DOUGLAS QUINN

AT (516) 647-9252 or

deewcue@gmail.com

There Will be a

Life Center

fundraiser at

Memorare

Council October

16th. Contact GK

Guy Van Noy

If you have computer
skills and have
experience starting a
website please contact:
Grand Knight Dom Sala

Vivat Jesus!
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everybody

say
cheeseburger !

“I’m

stuffed”

s
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